








Clerk’s Report February 2024

Defibrillator

The third defibrillator is now live at the Academy. If there any suggestions for the
location of a fourth defibrillator | believe the Ambulance Service would be receptive.

SID

Our Speed Indicator Device has now been installed on Walsingham and will be
relocated at our suggestion in three months’ time. | have asked for the data from the
Newmoore Lane SID.

Summer Fair

A meeting of some interested parties is being held on 19" February and will be
reported to the meeting.

MP Meeting

The Chair, Vice Chair and | had a useful meeting with Mr Amesbury on 9" February.
He has promised to support our ongoing endeavours to bring about improvements to
the parish especially around the Public Open Space areas.

We also re-affirmed our belief in the need for a local school.
PCSO

The PCSO is unable to attend this meeting and has asked us to tell her of any
issues. | am still seeking a commitment to an attendance at alternate meetings.

Residents’ Issues

| regularly receive concerns about street maintenance, village centre car park, street
signs etc. | am pleased to say that collaborative efforts between me and the Borough
Councillors normally achieve results.

First Aid Training 30" January

This seemed to be well received by those who attended, and | was asked if the
Parish Council planned any further similar events. Do the council wish to pursue
this?

Arthur Neil
Clerk

20" February 2024



	2024-02 Minutes February 2024
	2024-02 Clerk Report February 2024

